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Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence.  While providing  

Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,  

and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking. 

Holy Name School strives to produce confident, competent, and caring individuals who can work cooperatively,  

show respect for one another, and who demonstrate an understanding  

and appreciation of Catholic values. 

Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges 
 

Holy Name School 

850 Pearce Street  •  Fall River, Massachusetts 02720 

T: 508-674-9131 • F: 508-679-0571 • W: www.hnsfr.com 

Dr. Patricia M. Wardell, Principal 

Very Rev. Jay T. Maddock, VF, Director and Pastor 

 

March 15, 2016   Report Cards are included in today’s envelope 

Dear Parents, 

Today is Incredible Kid Day.  Thank you to all who helped make today special for the students.  We will be taking photos of our 

incredible kids and posting them on our facebook page.  Hope you enjoy seeing the pictures.   

A lunch menu order form for the week of March 21
st
 through 24

th
 is enclosed.  If you are ordering lunch or milk, please return the 

order form with payment by Thursday, March 17
th

.  

An Updated March Calendar and an April Calendar are included with today’s letter. 

Hopefully you all received the email sent Friday afternoon, March 11
th

 regarding no school for students on April 15
th

.  Please contact 

the school if you need more information. 

Mrs. Chippendale has just completed another brochure; this one is for our Middle School.  There will be a “Meet the Middle 

School” on Thursday evening April 7
th

 at 6:30 p.m. in the Parish Center.  We hope to send a Middle School brochure and a reminder 

to parents in Grade 5 and perhaps Grade 4 next week. 

As you know, our Spring Gala is Saturday, April 30
th

 at Whites of Westport. A special flyer and letter have been prepared and are 

included with today’s letter.  Also included is a tri-copy ticket order form.  The PTO classroom advocates have been and will continue 

to update parents about the Spring Gala. 

Order a yearbook today; yearbooks will be on sale from March 15
th

 to April 14
th

.  Yearbooks will be in ALL color, and the cost will 

be $26.00, cash or check payable to Holy Name School.  Please write “yearbook” in the check memo. 

Five of our students won awards at the Regional Science Fair held at BCC on Saturday, March 5
th

.  

Sixth grade student Jack Elumba received the Naval Commander Arthur Randall Merit in Science Award. 

Seventh grade student Sierra Baker received the Police Officer Raymond Curry Merit in Science Award.  She also received 

special recognition from the Association for Women Geoscientists for her work in Earth Science.  In addition Sierra won a Third 

Place Award and will be competing at the State Science Fair later this year. 

Eighth grade student Jillian Caron earned a Second Place Award and will be competing at the State Science Fair later this year. 

Eighth grade student Tess Kfoury received a United States Air Force Award and earned a Second Place Award and will be 

competing at the State Science Fair later this year. 

Eighth grade student Gabriella Joaquim received a Naval Science Award, special recognition from Rensselaer Polytechnic 

Institute, and a nomination to compete in the Broadcom Masters.  She also earned a First Place award and will be competing at 

the State Science Fair later this year. 

Reminders:   

Fall River Deanery Lenten Mission – tonight St. Bernard, tomorrow St. John of God, Thursday St. Anthony of the Desert – 7 

p.m. each evening. 

Thursday, March 24
th

 all students will be dismissed at 11:30.  There is no lunch or afternoon extended care on Thursday, 

March 24
th

 

There is no school on Friday, March 25
th

; it is Good Friday. 

Thursday, March 31
st
 all students will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m.; teachers will remain and meet with parents from noon to 

4:30 p.m. and 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

Sincerely, 

 
Patricia M. Wardell 

Principal 


